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City of Long Beach Memorandum

Working Together to Serve
R-18

April 19, 2005
Honorable Mayor O’Neill and Members of the City Council

Frank Colonna, Council Member, Third District

AGENDA ITEM: City Attorney Report About Proposed Federal Legislation
Amending Natural Gas Act.

Requesting that City Attorney Bob Shannon report to the city council at the meeting of
April 19, 2005, about proposed federal legislation amending the Natural Gas Act to
confer new powers upon the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission.



